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Recommendation: The Facilities Committee should consider and make a recommendation to staff on the 

request by the Livermore Heritage Guild (LHG) for Livermore Area Recreation and Park District 

(LARPD) to accept the placement of an historic structure (Midway School) on the grounds of Hagemann 

Park in partnership with The City of Livermore (COL) and LARPD.  

 

Background: The committee had previously considered this request; however, new information provided 

by the LHG may change the previous recommendation to deny placement of Midway School in our park.  

The District denied the request previously due to concerns over who would operate the property and pay 

for the operation.   

 

Midway School was a school that served the town of Midway in the Altamont Pass area in far Eastern 

Alameda County.  The Town of Midway was a rail stop and no longer exists.  The school was built in 

1873 and served the residents as part of the Alameda County School District.  When the school was shut 

down the students were moved to the Livermore School District since it was also part of Alameda 

County.   

 

Proposal:  The Heritage Guild is proposing to LARPD that they will be responsible both physically and 

financially to place the historic structure at Hagemann Park and operate the site as an interpretive site with 

their resources.  They will commit and work with the District so there is no expense incurred by LARPD.   

 

Attachment:  East Bay Times article “Forgotten schoolhouse resurfaces” 



Item No. 9



Item No. 9



Item No. 9


	Item 9_Midway School Placement_07-14-22.pdf
	Item No. 9_Attachment_Midway School_EB Times Article.pdf



